APPROACH LETTER TO INSTITUTIONS NEW TO KTIV 
The National Library of Israel (NLI) is committed to helping preserve and make accessible the historical treasures of the Jewish people.  The Jewish materials to be found in Catalunya are of great significance for researchers and scholars of Jewish texts world-wide. 
KTIV: The International Collection of Digitized Hebrew Manuscripts, uses innovative research and discovery tools to preserve the written heritage of the Jewish diaspora throughout the ages and makes it freely accessible for research and personal use. 
A delegation of experts from the NLI Manuscripts and Archives Departments, will be visiting Catalunya later this month, the week of 22 January.  We will be meeting with the General Directorate of Cultural Heritage at the Ministry of Culture, to discuss general cooperation with heritage institutions holding Jewish materials.  We will be very happy to coordinate a meeting during our visit with the representatives of your collection in order to present the project and propose, or examine, possibilities for cooperation. 
We would also like to offer any professional collegial assistance that may be useful for your work with these manuscripts and other materials. 
 
APPROACH LETTER TO INSTITUTIONS ALREADY ON KTIV
The National Library of Israel (NLI) is committed to helping preserve and make accessible the historical treasures of the Jewish people.  The Jewish materials to be found in Catalunya are of great significance for researchers and scholars of Jewish texts world-wide. 
The KTIV: The International Collection of Digitized Hebrew Manuscripts, uses innovative research and discovery tools to preserve the written heritage of the Jewish diaspora throughout the ages and makes it freely accessible for research and personal use. 
 We are very pleased that your organization has already signed an agreement on xxxx with the KTIV programme, and we would like to renew contact with you in order to discuss the possibility of photographing additional Hebrew manuscripts from your collection, if any have been discovered since we were in contact. 
 A delegation from the NLI Manuscripts and Archives Departments, will be visiting Catalunya later this month, to learn more about Jewish collections and would like to discuss with you the possibility of extending our agreement to include any additional materials which may have been discovered since we were last in touch with you.   We will also be meeting with the General Directorate of Cultural Heritage at the Ministry of Culture, to discuss general cooperation with heritage institutions holding Jewish materials.  
We would also like to offer any professional collegial assistance that may be useful for your work with these manuscripts and other materials. 

